
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To: Interested Firms 
   
Date: August 10, 2021   
 
From: Paul West, CIP Project Manager 
 
Re: 21-34 Aubrey Davis Park Trail Safety Improvements RFQ - Addendum #1 
 

 

Below are clarifications and answers to questions on this RFQ. These will be 
posted on the City’s RFQ and Bid webpage. 
 

1. Will cover pages and section divider pages count towards the total 15-
page limit? 
No. A cover page and section divider pages, if included, will not count 
towards the page limit. 

2. Will a table of contents count towards the total 15-page limit? 
No. A TOC is not required, but if it is included it will not count towards the 
page limit. 

3. Is the City willing to accept lower limits of insurance than what is specified 
in the sample agreement? 
No. The City requires that firms submitting qualifications be able and 
willing to meet all the insurance requirements in the sample agreement. 
 

NB: New questions submitted after Friday August 13 may not give the City 
adequate time to respond. 
 

Thank you for your interest in this project. 
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